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	 Date: 20 August 2018
In order for us to be confident we are allocating sufficient resource to this project to ensure the delivery of the proposed outputs at a level of quality and rigour commensurate with the wishes of IATI, it would be useful to know the approximate budget available for this activity.
If you could provide an idea of the budget available, that would be really helpful. I’m afraid I didn’t spot this information in the RFP.








Date: 23 August 2018
I am writing to request for editable submission form (annex1 document) on the assignment titled RFP/BPPS/2018/005 - IATI DATA USE FUND - THEME 2: IATI DATA QUALITY

	
We do not disclose any information on our budget availability, when undertaking procurement process through RFP method. We, however, try to provide as much as possible information on the proposed scope of work, deliverables, suggested team structure, approximate duration of the activity to enable potential offerors prepare their technical and financial proposals. If there is a need to provide specific information on the scope of work, we will be happy to provide them, if the TOR is deemed not to offer sufficient information.   


 The Form for summitting service provider’s proposal is uploaded in the UNDP Procurement Notices site.




     

